
 

 

Claims Processing Issue Resolved 

The issue Trillium identified that impacted claims processing for 
claims submitted 11/30/2022 has been resolved. No provider action 
is needed at this time. If you have questions, please contact the 
Provider Support Service Line 1-855-250-1539. 

DO NOT REPLY to this email, as this is an unmonitored email address. If 
you have any   questions please send an email to IT.Support@TrilliumNC.org. 
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